
MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY, HEAD OF SCHOOL 
 
Dear Bure Valley School Community,  

 

As we wrap up another fortnight of learning and progress, I'm delighted to share the vibrant tapestry 

of activities and achievements that have coloured our school life.  

 

Our pupils have been busy with flu vaccinations and posing for new photos for our school website – do take a 

moment to browse and see the fresh faces of BVS! Our Yr6 pupils enjoyed a successful trip to Blickling Hall, 

while Yr 5 embarked on an engaging visit to Cromer, delving into sea defences as part of their geography 

studies. These experiences enrich our curriculum and bring learning to life beyond the classroom walls.  

 

On the sporting front, BVS continues to shine. We're proud of our team's victory in the North Norfolk SSP Yr 3/4 

Girls Football competition, and the individual 'spirit of the games' respect awards earned by our pupils. Our 

triumph in the North Norfolk SSP Panathlon and Emerald House win in the school's cross country further  

underscore our sporting prowess.  

 

Looking ahead, we're excited about the artistic transformation awaiting us over the half-term break. Thanks to 

the generous funding from Friends of BVS, artists Sunny and Pea will create three stunning murals to enliven our 

school environment.  

 

For those considering BVS for their children entering Yr3 in September 2025, we warmly invite you to visit us or 

attend our Open Evening. Tell your friends, family and neighbours we have spaces for Yr3 September 2025. 

 

If you've missed booking a parents' evening appointment, please reach out – we're committed to working 

around your schedule.  

 

We're also thrilled to announce a new committee for Friends of BVS and welcome any parents keen to support 

their fundraising efforts. Additionally, we're participating in the Blythswood Shoe Box appeal, providing an  

opportunity for our pupils to contribute to a meaningful cause.  

 

Together, let's continue to nurture a community of learning, achievement, and compassion.  

 

Kind regards,  
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   ATTENDANCE WATCH 
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%. 

Our current figure is… 94.6% 

Our class of the week is:  GREECE with 98.7% 



NEWS/FOBVS  
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DIARY DATES 

22 Oct 

Parents’ evening 

Whole school 

 

23 Oct 
Parents’ evening 

Whole school exc France 

 

24 Oct 

Parents’ evening 

France only 

 

22/23/24 Oct 
Prospective Yr3 parents 

and pupils open days 

 

Thursday 24 Oct 

Last day of term 

 

Monday, 4 Nov 

Back to School 

 

7 Nov 

Open evening for 

prosepective parents & 

pupils 

 

7 Nov 

FOBVS Meeting @6pm 

 

15 Nov 

FOBVS Mufti Day 

 

24 Nov 

FOBVS/Yr6 Halloween 

games  
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FOBVS 
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INFORMATION 

FAMILY LEARNING AFTERNOON 

 
Thank you to all the family and friends who came along to our Family 

Learning afternoon last week.  Here are a few photos of the amazing 

penguins that are now around school. 
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